

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Reply-To: To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 9:42 AM

Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Medicaid should be expanded. It is a win-win decision. Veterans, nurses, home health care providers, and working families would all benefit from this expansion.

It's time to move forward with implementing Obamacare to make our health care system better for everyone.

I am ashamed to say I live in Virginia where this draconian thinking about healthcare for all is a negative thing. It is such a tragedy that we have to keep fighting for something so basic to human needs.

Sincerely,

Donna Phillips

22602